
 

MACS-5 CLINICAL STUDY AGREEMENT AND 
ETHICS APPROVAL 

 

We are pleased to be receiving the first clinical study agreements (CSA) and 
ethics approvals from sites that are preparing for MACS-5 in 2006.  We 

encourage other sites to start on this approval process as soon as they have 
received the MACS-5 Information Package.  

 
Please note that we need to receive the completed Clinical Study 

Agreement and your local Ethics Approval before we can send you the 
MACS-5 follow-up forms so that MACS-5 can begin at your site. 

 

Data Coordinating Centre: 
MIRU 

7th Floor, 790 Bay Street 
Toronto  ON  Canada 

M5G 1N8 
 

Phone: 
(1) 416-351-3818 

 

Fax: 
(1) 416-351-2531 

 

E-mail: 
macs@sw.ca 

 

Website: 
www.utoronto.ca/miru/macs

MACS & MACS-5 COLLABORATORS’ MEETING 
 

We are looking forward to the first MACS & MACS-5 Collaborators’ 
meeting in Tel Aviv.  We look ahead to valuable discussions on the 
MACS-5 follow-up with our colleagues in Israel. 
 

KEEP IN CONTACT WITH MACS FAMILIES 
 

Maintaining contact with MACS families is key for MACS-5. 
Please contact families and update their contact information 
at least twice a year during the time between the 2 yr and 5 yr 
follow-up. 
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